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Adyline and I had a great time listening to Jerry Elmore and “That 60’s Band”. You won’t believe the 
“groupies” they have that follow them! We even got to dance a little. 
 
Just in case you have not heard, I had a fire at my house on August 18th. I am currently in a hotel, but have 
rented a mobile home for the duration of repairing/rebuilding my home, which they say might be 6-9 
months or longer. My computer survived the fire (miracles do happen), and my cat, Whiskers, and parrot, 
Poncho, are fine. Being without Internet has been hard, but what did we do before we had Internet and 
cell phones! How did we survive!   
 
LESSONS: Lessons are going really well. We have 3 families with kids and about 22 people total. 
Angels are always welcome! We will not be having lessons on Oct. 9 or Thanksgiving Day.  
 
Upcoming visits! 
 
Always – if you want to go visit someplace else, let me or the group know. Maybe others will go, too. 
 
Saturday, September 12 – B-N-R Squares. Caller: Lynn Nelson/Dan Robinson. 7:30-10 p.m. 
Ramblers first dance of the new season is Friday, September 19. Our theme is Time to Square Up! At this 

dance Kermit and Bonnie Daniel are celebrating the fact that they have danced in all 50 states. They 
are providing cake, decorations, and we want to show them how proud we are of them.  If Ramblers 
will bring salads, veggies, sandwiches, or other non-sugary items, that would round out our 
refreshment table really well. 

Options for Saturday, September 20 – (1) Cross Trailers. Caller: Larry Dudgeon. 7-9:30 p.m. OR Route 
36 Dance in Brookfield, all day Saturday, see flyer for times and details. 
https://www.squaredancemissouri.com/Missouri/Flyers/KicksOn36/Flyer.pdf 
Friday, September 26 – Stewartsville Cut-ups. Caller: Larry Liebig & Wilma Randall. 7:30-10.  
Saturday, September 27 – Harmony Dancers. Caller: Bill Reynolds. 7-9:30. New location – Gashland 
UMC on North Oak (same as B-N-R and Shooting Stars). 
 
The Ramblers membership application is included in the email. Please complete and return to me by the 
September dance.  Thanks.  
 
Information for the State Festival Weekend for October 10-12 in Cape Girardeau is on the website. They 
are having a cancer benefit Trail In dance on Thursday night the 9th.  Check it all out on the website. 
www.Festival.SquareDanceMissouri.com.  
 
REMINDER: Club fundraisers:  
Adyline collects old cell phones & tablets to turn in for money.   
Edythe collects Best Choice labels; we get $30/1,000 labels. Keep saving, bring them to a dance or a visit! 
 

Have a GREAT rest of the summer!  See you all soon!  Edythe 
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